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Subject: R8 “go live” Update 
 

The R8 options trading platform is scheduled to go live Monday, April 2, 2007. 
Members must use their R8 compatible trading applications.  
The R8 options trading platform release was delayed due to a problem 
discovered in the disaster recovery configuration. The issue has been resolved 
and the disaster recovery process was tested successfully. 
The R8 “Day Zero” Connectivity Test has been rescheduled for Saturday, March 
31, 2007.  
PrecISE users will need to use version 2.0 on Monday, April 2, 2007. If you have 
already installed the latest version, nothing further needs to be done. If you have 
not, please refer to MIC-2007-06 for the instructions.  
Please call ISE Market Operations with any questions at 877-473-9989 or email 
helpdesk@iseoptions.com. 

  


